Freedom of Information Act 2000 – school place allocations
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council does not hold the information requested.
You asked:
In regards to the autumn 2019 school place allocation. 

Please provide breakdown of the religion stated on applications made to Rushey Mead Academy from within its catchment area and outside. 

Please provide a breakdown of the religion of applicants offered a place at Rushey Mead Academy from within its catchment area and outside its catchment.
Please provide breakdown of the religion stated on applications made to Avanti Fields School from within its catchment area and outside. 

Please provide a breakdown of the religion of applicants offered a place at Avanti Fields School from within its catchment area and outside its catchment.

Answer:
Rushey Mead Academy and Avanti Fields School do not have a religion criterion in their published admissions criteria.  In addition, Leicester City Council do not collect information on religion on school admission applications.  

The requested information is therefore not held and the Council is informing you as required under Section 1.1 of the Act. 
More details of how places were allocated at Rushey Mead Academy and Avanti Fields School can be found on our website here:

https://www.leicester.gov.uk/media/185632/breakdown-of-how-secondary-school-places-were-allocated-at-1-march-2019.pdf
This is a refusal under the provision of Section 21 of the Act, information already in the public domain.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 
Information Governance & Risk Team

Leicester City Council

Legal Services

4th Floor, City Hall 
115 Charles Street

Leicester LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 


